
October business meetings
Please be advised that the planned joint session with the Member Forum is planned to run on the Sunday afternoon (15th October) which is the day 
prior to the other business meetings. Further details will be available shortly. Information on the other sessions such as our meeting and the joint 
session with the other Advisory Groups in relation to the description logic changes will be made available by the end of this week. 

Kind regards,

Cathy
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